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Last Weeks for
NEWS Show!

The North East

Watercolor
Society’s 48th
annual international
exhibition is now
underway and you
can see this
amazing show
Wednesday-
Saturday from 1-5,
Sundays from 12-4
through September
28th at the Kent
Art Association.
We are so very
pleased to have this
long relationship
with NEWS as they
continue to offer us
a glimpse of the incredible talent of the best in the art of
watercolor.

Help Us Out?

We are actively looking for donations towards a new

office computer system (we are presently working
with Windows 7 with no way to update due to the age of
our old office computer).

A new system will allow us to use a membership data
program, Quickbooks and other updated software to
give us all a new and improved organizational and
communications experience. If you can help, please
email: kentartassociation@gmail.com

So far, we have $200.00 dedicated towards our goal of
$1,200.00!

Coming Next
Year...!

We will be dedicating one of our gallery rooms

for rent for individual shows for members! These
will be on a monthly show schedule starting in
January, 2025.

To apply, please send your request to:
kentartassociation@gmail.com for more
information.

Links & Resources

KAA Website — www.kentart.org

KAA Facebook Page —http://www.facebook.com
Membership Form — KAA.MemApp.2024.pdf
Calendar — KAA.Calendar.2024.pdf

Kent Art Association
21 S. Main St
PO Box 202
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Get Your
Work
Ready!

The KAA Fall Juried

Show is coming soon! You'll
want to have your best
work all tuned up, framed
and ready to submit. It's
always a great show and
you'll want to be a part of
it!

Reminder —receiving days
are Friday, October 4th from
3-5 and Saturday, October
5th from 10-12.

Check out the prospectus
on our website at:
KAA.Prosp.FallJuried.2024.p
df

shown above: Paolo Bari's
painting from a recent
juried show

At Other
Shows

Don’t forget to see KAA

member Tom Franken’s
work at the Kent Memorial
Library this month!

Please note: The opening
reception for Tom's show
has been postponed to a
future date to be
announced soon.

Remember!

I ou can

always find

the most

current in-

formation

on KAA events and activities
on our website at:
www.kentart.org




